Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 7:57 AM

To: ‘Jason Duda'

Cc: Rob Miller; Carmel, Charles

Subject: RE: BP Station #771, Livermore (RO0000200) - Soil and GW Investigation
Jason,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report for the above
referenced site is extended to January 10, 2014.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2013 5:02 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Rob Miller; Carmel, Charles

Subject: BP Station #771, Livermore (RO0000200) - Soil and GW Investigation

Hilerry,

| am writing to request a deadline extension for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report currently due on October
24, 2013 for BP Station #771 located at 899 Rincon Ave., Livermore. Some internal review delays were encountered
following the recent BP project manager transition. Once internal approval was received, the selected drilling
contractor, Gregg Drilling, was contacted. Unfortunately, they are now booked solid until October 18", We currently
have the air knifing scheduled for October 18" and drilling on October 22" and 23™. As such, an extended due date of
January 10, 2014 is requested for submittal of the summary report. Please feel free to contact me directly with
additional questions or concerns. Thank you. Take care.

Jason Duda
Project Scientist

1370 Ridgewood Dr., Suite 5, Chico, CA 95973
[T] 530-566-1400 ¢ [C] 530-592-6822 » [F] 530-566-1401
jduda @ broadbentinc.com
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